
 
Members of the House Agriculture Committee: 
 

I am the mother of two young boys (ages 3 and 11), and it saddens me that the state I love is considering 
a law that would be detrimental to both their health and their overall quality of life. I live in a typical 
Kansas residential neighborhood. My home is the last home on the street, and the property next to it is 
zoned agricultural. It absolutely horrifies me to know that this law would allow a factory containing 
100,000 chickens to be less than a football field’s WIDTH away from my child’s sandbox. 

This is not a law that supports responsible agriculture. Please do not pass this law. 

A photo is attached. 

 
Thank you, 

Jill R. Weishaubt 

2210 Rock Creek Drive 

Tonganoxie, KS 66086 
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